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I've followed the information available to me regarding the proposed expansion of the 

Coffin Butte landfill in Benton County with growing concern.  I believe SB 726 would 

benefit the county and state by providing a neutral assessment of the environmental 

impact of that and other state landfills, free of the appearance of corporate conflict of 

interest.  Requiring more accurate data is, I believe, in the best interest of all Oregon 

citizens and beneficial to the environment we live in. 

 

Please pass SB 726. 

 

Jim Stratton 

Corvallis, OR 


